
 
Week Ending 08/19/07 
 
KeySpan’s sheeting contractor has completed modifying the steel sheeting for Segment 3 - north 
side of Union Boulevard - of the barrier wall. Twenty six (26) additional modified steel sheets 
were installed during the week. To date, about 50% of the Segment 3 sheets have been installed. 
Flushing and grouting of the sheeting interlocks along Segment 4 - perpendicular to and north of 
Union Boulevard – is now 75% complete.  
 
As part of the Phase II remedial work (soil removal north of the Long Island Rail Road tracks), 
soil sampling and use of ground penetrating radar to assess subsurface conditions have begun. In 
addition, field activities to clean-out an old and unused tunnel on the western side of the site 
were started. Monitoring activities continued through the work period. 
 


